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Attention All Westgate Families
Please Join Us for Open House
Date: Wednesday, September 25th
Time: 5:00 – 6:30 p.m.
This is a great time for families to meet their student’s teachers, familiarize themselves with the building, allow students to “show off” what they’ve been learning and get to know Westgate better.  Representatives from the Hilltop Columbus Metropolitan Library, Westgate Recreation Center, Boy Scouts and Nationwide Children’s Hospital School Based Health Care will be on hand to provide information about their organizations.
Our Westgate PTA will be available for parents interested in becoming members, purchasing spirit wear and hosting a bake sale.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parking is available at the back of the building and across the street at the Westgate Rec Center.  We ask all attendees to please enter the building through the front entrance doors (Wicklow Road).
Hope to see you there!
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